
For another registration pack or just 
more information please call  

Mark Addison on 01691 653285 or email 
markaddison@gmail.com

Come and join us on Pirate Island 
whether you feel sporty or crafty, 
chilled or action packed - we will 

have something for everyone.
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Holy Trinity Church is part  
of the Church of England. 

www.holytrinityoswestry.org✂
©Google maps

The church building has wheelchair space,  
easy access, and a hearing aid loop system.

Tuesday 19th - Friday 22nd  
And Sunday 24th February

PIRATE’’‘ S 
REGISTRATION PACK

HolyTrinity   
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Dear Parent/Guardian 

Thank you for your interest in our Holiday 
Club this February.  
We are looking forward to a fun week of 
pirate adventure.  

In order to book a place for your child, 
please fill in the registration form and 
return it to 32 Victoria Road, Oswestry as 
soon as possible. You will then 
receive confirmation if your child 
has a place.  

You and your family are warmly 
invited to join us for the ‘Pirate’s 
Finale’ on Pirate Island on Sunday 
24th February at 10.00am to see 
some things that the children will 
have been doing during the week. 

Please do contact Mark if you have any 
queries on 01691 653285. 

We look forward to seeing you.

Treasure Seekers: 
A week of adventure, discovery, games, 
drama, food, music, crafts and Bible 
stories.  

Treasure seekers will take place from 
Tuesday 19th February to Friday 22nd 
February and is also on Sunday 24th 
February. 
  

We’ll be meeting each day on 
Pirate Island (the Holy 
Trinity Church bui lding) 
starting at 9.30am and we’ll 
be leaving the island at 
11.50am.  
Treasure Seekers is open for 
children in school years 1 to 6 
and is completely free. Prior 
registration is essential as 

places on the Pirate Island  are limited.

     
Child’s Full Name

Date of Birth Sex: Male/Female

School Year Age: (in Feb 2019)

Address

Postcode

Phone number

Emergency number

Doctor’s name and number

Any known allergies or medical conditions we should 
know about: (Each day there is a snack time when the children 
are offered squash and a small bag of sweets)

Photos/Videos : Each day some club activities are videotaped for the 
children to enjoy watching the next day. Some of these videos are 
shown  at  the  Sunday  ‘Pirate’s  Finale’.  We  also  take  some  ‘still’ 
photos for a church display board and web-site. These will hopefully 
be ready for family and friends to see on the Sunday. Last year the 
Oswestry  Advertiser  also  published  photos  of  the  club  without 
identifying children. 
We will also keep you posted about other Holiday Club activities.

I  give permission for the child named above to participate in the 
Treasure Seekers Holiday Club activities. In the event of illness or an 
accident I give permission for the child to receive emergency first aid 
from the nominated first aider on the team. In an emergency and if I 
am not contactable I am willing for my son/daughter/ward to receive 
hospital treatment. I  understand that every effort will  be made to 
contact me as soon as possible. I confirm that the above details are 
correct to the best of my knowledge.

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature

Parent’s/Guardian’s Full Name

Date

Please bring your child right into the 
building on the first morning as we will be 
using a receipt system again for picking up 
children at the end of each day. On the 
first morning you will need to pick up the 
receipts for the full week. 

✂
The Holiday Club follows the Safeguarding Policies of the Lichfield Diocese (Church of England)

The Holy Trinity Holiday Club Team

 Registration is completely free. Places are limited 

and will be allocated on a  
‘first come’ basis.  Please call us about availability 

if you are booking in the last few days before the 
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